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Are you worried for your kids of whether they will be able to adjust with the environment of pre-
school or not? Well, by understanding your childâ€™s problem, you can easily get rid of the worry. On
the first day when you enter the classroom with your kid, reintroduce your child to the teacher and
make the kid feel that even if their parents cannot stay with them during the school hours, there are
people with whom they can talk and tell their problems. Your support of the teacher will make your
children believe that they will be happy and safe in the teacher's care.

When you leave your kid in the classroom, do not make a sad face. It makes them more upset.
Rather give them some chocolates or their favorite toy, so that they can involve themselves with
those stuffs for few minutes or hours. Always remember that your child can do well if you are away
from them. No matter if your children are unwilling or eager to go to the school, make sure if any
staff member of the pre-school is there to help the children to give almost the equal care when they
are in the school. Also try to find out the children with whom your children like to gel up. It makes
them willing to go to the school every day.

If your children show reluctance to go to the school, do not be worried about it. This is very normal
for the kids to show such behaviors because this is the first time they step out of their home and
stay away from their home and parents for a long time. Ease your childrensâ€™ fear and make them feel
relaxed. Try to spend some time and have a good talk with your kids about pre-school before it
commences. Before your children start going to the school, slowly introduce your children to
activities that will take place in the pre-school.

Children who are accustomed to doodling with paper and colors at home, will find it easy and
comfortable to discover the same colors and paper in their pre-school classroom. Parents should
also try to take their children to the schools while collecting and submitting the admission forms.
This makes the children familiar with the atmosphere of the school and later after admission they do
not feel like landing up at some alien land.If you are a parent and are worried about your childâ€™s
admission in India, and witness the admission season in full swing with OSA. 

An online admission agent, we do everything for you right from giving you a choice of schools in
India through our online school directory to scheduling an interview for your child from a number of
schools. Admissions couldnâ€™t get easier, but then, thatâ€™s because OSA understands parental woes
that crop up during admission and is dedicated to ease the load off your shoulders.OSA also posts
Blogs on the Internet on topics related to education and parenting and understands a childâ€™s world
perfectly.
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selected from the directory of schools listed on the site and applies to them. They can also search
for a carmel convent school bhopal as per their choice and fill up the school application forms online.
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